
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:22 PM 
To: Budget Committee <BudgetCommittee@london.ca>; Ferreira <ferreira@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments on proposed budget 2024 
  

  Dear    sir 

 it is  the  time  for   fiscal restraint  and 

all   segments  of    society    should  share  in   the  pain of  "making   do "   for 

this   brief   period of  time. 

  There  are  many   alternatives  to keeping  police   costs   down... 

axe  the   second    armored  vehicle,  consider  pairing new  police   with 

a  more   experienced   partner  to   create  a mentorship,  continue  training  opportunities 
in   colleges instead  by   the London Police. 

  

 Please  maintain 
the  support  and  social    services  that  reduce  the  need   for  more  policing . 

  

 Please  keep   people in  their   homes by keeping tax  increases   reasonable,  rather 

than   30 % over   4  years. 

  Thank   you 

  Louise   White 

 London, Ontario 

 N6A 1M6 
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